December 30 & 31, 2008
Richard Street’s “Temptations”
Potawatomi Casino “Northern Lights Theater”

From: funkboynyc@gmail.com

Sent: Wednesday, December 31, 2008 2:20 PM
To: gbusateri@wi.rr.com

Subject: Re: Richard Street's "Temptations"

George,
Thanks again for everything. The cats sound great; and you really
handle your business professionally. You've helped make this trip

very comfortable for us.

Your pal,
Ivan Bodley



